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Please ensure you have selected your 

children’s meals by Sunday 22nd 
November.  

Lunch options 

 
Wednesday 16th December- Children 
Christmas meal/ Christmas Jumper day. 
Thursday 17th December- Wellbeing day 
December 18th- Non-uniform day 
Collection at 1.15-1.30pm 
Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
 

   
 

LAST DAY OF TERM-EARLY FINISH 
On the 18th December we will be holding a non-uniform 

day for the children.   
FOWS have kindly offered to pay for an online pantomime 
which each bubble will be able to enjoy with activities in 
the morning.  We will then have our lunch and get ready 

for the holidays.  The school will be closed for the 
afternoon. Please arrange for your children to be collected 

between 1.15 and 1.30.  

 

27th November 2020 

 

 
Unfortunately, this year will be very 

different to others.  No music assembly, 
carol service or Xmas production in the 

normal way. 
 

Our Reception- Year 4 Bubble will however 
be performing a short Christmas 

production which will be filmed and 
available to view via our “You Tube” 

channel and watched by family and friends. 
 

We will share this towards the end of term 
for you all to enjoy. 

 
We are delighted that we 
have been able to secure 
2 applicants who will be 

joining the team at 
Warbstow.  Jo Shute and 
Danielle Watson will be 

joining the team at 
Warbstow. 

 
We are looking forward 
to working with them 

 
 
 

 
Please ensure that you are 

able to access google 
classroom for your 

child/ren at home.  If your 
child is off sick or in 

isolation then work will be 
loaded for them to do 

each day on here.  If you 
have any problems with 
the details please let the 

class teacher know. 

 
Unfortunately, due to covid 
restrictions this year we will 
be unable to facilitate the 
distribution of xmas cards 

within school.  If you would 
like to upload a xmas card 
onto google classroom and 
share it with your class on 

the stream that would be a 
great alternative. 

 

 
The early years foundation 
stage reports (Reception 
and Pre-School) are now 
available online on the 

tapestry app.  Please log 
on to see your child’s 

report.  If you have any 
problems please speak to 

Mrs Sobey or Ella. 
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